



Computer-generated design of the future Newark Civic Center

PROJECT OVERVIEW

On August 8, 2019, City officials along with representatives from Perkins & Will Architects and Webcor Builders broke ground to begin construction of the Newark Civic Center Project. This state-of-the-art complex will consist of a new City Hall, Library, and Police Building centered around an outdoor plaza.

Since construction is located adjacent to residential and commercial areas, our goal is to keep the public informed about what to expect as the project progresses. While the nature of our work comes with some unavoidable noise and ground disturbances, we do not want to discount that these factors will likely affect the people residing in the surrounding area.

Therefore, this newsletter will be distributed on a monthly basis to provide clear information about the status of the project and possible impacts to the community.

We greatly appreciate the patience of the public as we work to complete this project safely and efficiently.

Upcoming Construction

- Sewer line install across Newark Blvd.
- Steel erection for City Hall, Library, and Police Buildings.
- Exterior and Interior Metal Framing for all buildings

<u>Fun Fact</u>: A concrete slab of 25,000 square feet was poured and completed in only 10 hours.

WHAT TO EXPECT

Weekday Work: 7a-7p

- Large construction equipment exiting and entering the site on Newark Ave. and Thornton Ave.
- Traffic Control on Newark Blvd



Figure 1: Steel erection began at the new City Hall on 01/21.



Figure 2: Concrete slabs are being poured for each of the new buildings.